
Reagan Republicans Call for Criminal Investigation into Voter & Mail Fraud 
  

Kootenai County Reagan Republicans Requests County, State and Federal Law Enforcement to 

Investigate a Fraudulent Campaign Mailer 

  

POST FALLS — May 19, 2014 — Today, Kootenai County Reagan Republicans  asked 

county, state and federal law enforcement agencies to investigate and prosecute those responsible 

for a campaign mailer that fraudulently impersonated the group to induce voters to vote for a 

slate of candidates not endorsed by the prominent Kootenai County political club. 

  

The association’s President, Jeff Ward said “This is an unprecedented case of criminal voter and 

mail fraud, and the citizens of Kootenai County should be aware that this flyer is completely 

false and designed to intentionally deceive the voters on Election Day.” 

  

The letter sent to law enforcement on behalf of the organization by Ward said: 

  

“ On behalf of the Kootenai County Reagan Republicans, I am writing to report the commission 

of various crimes in violation of both federal and state law including mail fraud, voter fraud, 

identity theft, criminal conspiracy, campaign reporting violations and witness intimidation. 

  

These violations appear to be a criminal conspiracy devising a scheme to defraud the Kootenai 

County Reagan Republicans, its members and the voters of Kootenai County, Idaho utilizing the 

U.S. Mail.” 

  

The Kootenai County Reagan Republicans (KCRR) is an unincorporated non-profit association 

established in July 2009 under the auspices of the Idaho Uniform Non Profit Association Act of 

1993. KCRR’s organization is well known throughout the state of Idaho and has been covered at 

length by local, state and national media outlets. 
 


